
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The last two weeks have been particularly busy ones with 

our Sports Days for EYFS, KS1 and KS2 pupils and Sports 

Week activities. It has been wonderful to see our pupils  

taking part in new activities including Lacrosse and Golf and 

I know that everyone enjoyed taking part in Street Dance 

lessons. Next week we will return to our usual school  

timetable. 

 

Last week we held our final Always assemblies of the year. 

Congratulations to all of our pupils that achieved their 

badge. I know a number of our pupils were very close to 

receiving their badge. While there are no more Always  

assemblies left, anyone who manages to earn their badge 

in the last few weeks will receive it in one of our remaining 

Star of the Week assemblies. 

 

Our core value for this term is resilience. Earlier this week 

the children discovered who their teacher will be next year. 

We all find change and moving on tricky, and this is when 

we need to draw on our resilience the most. Next week we 

will be visiting our new classes on Wednesday and  

Thursday. I have included below a list of all of our classes 

and the teachers for next year. 

 

Following the Empathy Festival pupils had the chance to 

create an Empathy Emotion Map. Out of all of the entries 5 

winners were selected across KS2. The winners got to  

select a book from the Empathy Book List and their work is 

on display in the school hall. Well done to Tilly, Amber, Avi, 

Gabe, Sama and Sophie. 

 

Last week five of our Y5 pupils represented our school and 

shared their presentation about online bullying. They each 

received a certificate and badge and are now officially the 

Digital Ambassadors for Broad Oak. Well done to Efrem, 

Vania, Oscar, Evie and Eszekiah. 

 

Also last week, a group of pupils accompanied Mrs. McKrell 

to plant up the planters that we look after outside Didsbury 

Library. This will form part of the entry for Didsbury in Bloom 

and the judges will be coming to our school to learn how out 

pupils contribute to the local entry in July. 

 

Finally, the winners have been selected for the Summer 

Hearts Trail. The organisers will now be recreating the 

twenty selected designs. The trail will run from the  

beginning of July until September in Fletcher Moss.   

We hope that many of you will support this venture during 

the school holidays, helping to raise funds for our school. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Kevin Corteen. 

Headteacher 
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Our attendance target for this academic year is 97%.   

Our whole school attendance figure up to the week ending 

27.06.25 was 94.1% 

The following classes had attendance above our school  

target W/E 20.06.25: 

Elm - 97%, Pine - 99%, Aspen - 97% and Spruce - 97%. 

The following classes had attendance above our school  

target W/E 27.06.25: 

Oak - 98%, Elm - 98%, Larch - 98% and Spruce - 98%.  

Star of the Week: 

Welcome to a fantastic free reading challenge. 

Join in 21 June – 30 September! 

There are two ways you can take part: 

You can take part in person at your local library. The library 

will give you a special sticker poster and other special  

incentives, and help you find books to read for your  

Challenge.  

Alternatively, take part online here. Set a reading goal and 

log your books on your profile. When you reach your goal you 

will unlock a limited-edition online badge and certificate! 

The in-person and online Challenges are separate. Physical 

incentives like medals are only available via the library, for 

those taking part in person.  

Summer Reading Challenge: 



 

 

Please see below the list of classes for the new academic year.  

The children will visit their new classes on Wednesday 2nd July and Thursday 3rd July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes for 2025 - 2026: 

Year Group Class Name Teacher 

Nursery Oak Mrs. Taylor 

Reception Elm Mrs. Shore & Mrs. Davison 

Y1 Pine Mrs. Stevenson 

Y2 Ash Miss. MacDonald & Ms. Child 

Y3/4 Hazel Mr. Bush 

Y3/4 Beech Mrs. Farrell 

Y5 Rowan Mrs. Harrison 

Y6 Aspen Mr. Shore 

Y6 Spruce Miss. Bruce 

RP KS1 Saplings Miss. De Sanctis 

RP KS2 Acorn Mr. Kelly 



Year 2 had a fantastic time  

at St Anne's beach - and even enjoyed 

some delicious chips by the sea! 



Year 2 visited RHS Bridgewater, where they took part in a hands-on workshop  

exploring plants and identifying whether each part was a fruit, flower, or seed.  



In Acorns the Children have been  
investigating how model aeroplane fly and 
how they can improve their designs. 



Year 5 & 6 explored the artistic style of Louise Nevelson  
and created their own intricate sculptures inspired by her work. 



UKS2 pupils performed a line dance to 'House of Bamboo' with great energy and teamwork. 













Keep up with news 

and events at Broad 

Oak Primary School  

by following us on  

Facebook 

(Facebook.com/

BroadOakPS),  

Twitter (@BroadOakPS) 

and Instagram 

(@broadoakps).  


